
 

 

Louisiana Vaccination Policy – COVID-19 

Date Written – November 2021 

 

While the COVID-19 pandemic continues to affect our daily lives, the COVID-19 vaccines can 

provide significantly less exposure and safety to help employees and students of National 

Heritage Academies (NHA) combat the virus and return our schools to more normal operating 

procedures. 

 

Although NHA is not mandating employees and students get the vaccine, we do highly 

recommend they receive the vaccine.  NHA understands this is an important personal decision 

and therefore suggests that both employees and students consult with medical experts on 

whether to receive the vaccine.  If the vaccination becomes required at any time, both 

employees and students will be communicated to appropriately. 

 

If there are any questions around NHA’s vaccination or COVID-19 policy, please feel free to 

email COVID@nhaschools.com. 
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